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Comments: I'm not in favor of any establishing of further Wilderness areas on any of the (former) Gallatin Forest.
(I'm not familiar enough, personally, with any of the (former) Custer forest to comment on that area/district, so am
only referring the region around West Yellowstone, and in between West Y and Bozeman. Much of the region
(i.e. Ramshorn) has been closed to motorized vehicles, and therefore managed in a 'pseudo-wilderness' status
for many years now. If you don't have overwhelmingly 'just' reason to designate some of these parcels as new
‘Wilderness'- then please re-open them to "historic use" and allow them to be managed in the manner that they
were initially used. This doesn't mean that | have ANY INTEREST in allowing mass resource development or
moving toward that direction! Just to its "historic" access! That's all..!



